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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Authorizes the Department of Commerce and Insurance (DCI) 

to promulgate rules to effectuate the purposes of policies regarding pharmacy benefits and 

pharmacy benefits managers.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• The proposed legislation prohibits the rules from extending, modifying, or conflicting 

with any provision of Tennessee Code Annotated governing pharmacy benefits and 

pharmacy benefits managers (Title 56, Chapter 7, Part 31 or Part 32).  

• The proposed legislation will not impact any programs or policies of the DCI. DCI can 

promulgate rules utilizing existing resources without a significant increase in state 

expenditures. Therefore, any fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant. 

• The bill as written will not have a significant impact to the Division of Benefits 

Administration. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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